HF-1930, 
1/24/2024

Dear Mr Sande
	We are born and raised Minnesotans, and ask for your support and leadership in passing legislation for HF1930.  I was able to experience a peaceful, graceful exit of this lifetime for my parents along with family. Due to the work of Hospice and my parents clear health directives it was an experience that could be available to every Minnesotan. my wife's experience of her mothers passing was not so graceful fortunate, even with clear healthcare directive, the hospital system and legal red tape, the family of having much choice for a graceful death that was inevitable. It did not need to cost tens of thousand dollars for prolonging minimal vegetative state. 

We sincerely hope that you can understand that it is a person's fundamental right to choose their own healthcare directive. We ask for your vote and leadership in passage of a very simple formula to give any Minnesotan the right to choose how they want to die.

			Thank you for you’re  consideration.

			Fuller and Constance Cowles
			29615 Unity Ave, Franconia, Mn 55074

